
 

 

CARLETON UNIVERSITY 

SCHOOL OF COMPUTER SCIENCE 

COMP 5005 (Winter 2021) 

LEARNING IN RANDOM ENVIRONMENTS 

NEWS 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

January 7, 2021 

1. Classes will start on Monday January 11, 2021 

2. The classes will be on ZOOM. The ZOOM link is a “recurrent” one: 

              https://carleton-ca.zoom.us/j/5919328055?pwd=NmgwYm1zYThjSkxBeFJYWE50TDRkQT09  

3. Before every class, I will start a Meeting using this link and admit all of you into the meeting. 

4. Hope you all enjoy the course! 
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